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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies from the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office responded
about 10:15 p.m. Friday, May 27, 2022, to a shooting on Cartwright Drive near Chuckwagon
Road in the Ponderosa community of West Ashley.

Witnesses said the male victim was standing outside a home when someone in a vehicle fired
multiple gunshots before fleeing. The victim suffered a minor gunshot wound to the leg and was
transported to MUSC by EMS.

The investigation is ongoing. No arrests have been made. Anyone with information can call the
Sheriff’s Office by contacting dispatch at 843-743-7200.


